
From: Joe Waters <jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/1/2013 7:27:36 AM
Subject: Re: S 291 Amendment

Sounds good. Thanks very much.
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

On Mar 1, 2013, at 1:35 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.
gov<mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>> wrote:
 

I’ve sent a draft to our General Counsel with a technical question. I’ll hear back from her sometime 
Friday and will be able to relay you the draft right after that. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov<mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
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